L. A. FULLER, PRES. W. W. FULLER, SEC.-TREAS.

GRAIN COMMISSION MERCHANTS

BOARD OF TRADE BLDG.

KANSAS CITY, MO-.

May 3, 1943

Dr. Forrest C. Allen

Director of Physical Education
University of Kansas

Lawrence, Kansas

Dear Dr. Allen:

Please send your very clever and interesting mimeographed letter
to:

Don Ebling

UsSeSe Farragut

¢/o Fleet Postmaster

San Francisco, Californis

This is a more recent address than I believe you have, He will be
thrilled to get the letter, and if you do not have any more of them,
please let me know and I will gladly send him the one that you sent
to me,

The letter was indeed interesting to me, and naturally it will be

doubly interesting to the boys. You certainly covered everything
in your answer, and it is not difficult for me to understand why you

are popular with the youngsters,

We We Fuller




